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Present:  Councillors: G Thornhill MBE (Chairman),  A Billings, J Whittenham A Barnes (Clerk) 

Members of the Public: 4 Members of the Public  

Title and Description Resolved  Action 

Apologies for Absence -None  

Co-Option -Cllr Thornhill thanked everyone for attending the meeting and confirmed the meeting is to co-
opt individuals onto the Parish Council.  Cllrs Billings and Whittenham are able to sit on the 
Parish Council to co-opt individuals 
-Cllr Thornhill confirmed only 1 nomination had been received before the election which was 
himself and he had returned to Chairman unopposed. 
-5 vacancies are available, and 5 nominations have been received, all 5 are eligible. 
-Cllr Billings proposed and Cllr Whittenham seconded that all 5 nominations are co-opted on to 
the Parish Council, Cllr Thornhill agreed. 
-E Bowles, A Critchlow, C Fryer, P Groom and A Holgate were co-opted on to Foston and 
Scropton Parish Council. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Other Matters -Cllr Thornhill reported the next Parish Council meeting will take place on Tuesday 9th July, along 
with the Annual Meeting of the Parish Council and the Annual Meeting of the Parish.  
- A full meeting has not taken place due to it not being on a different day and not all individuals 
may not have been able to attend 
-Cllr Bowles sent apologies for the next Parish Council meeting 
 
-Cllr Thornhilll thanked Cllr Billings and Cllr Whittenham for attending the meeting. 
 

 
 

 


